
 

 

CITY MANAGER 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners 

 

Through: James R. Elensky, City Manager 

 

From: Erica Sanchez, Interim City Clerk 

 

Date: September 30, 2022 

 

Subject: NLC City Summit Conference 

 

 

Introduction 

The intent of this item is to review and approve the travel for two city commissioner to attend the 

National League of City’s City Summit this November in Kansas MO 

 

Background 

 

 

Organizational Goal(s) 

Enhance and promote communications and engagement opportunities that inform, build trust, incentivize 
growth and generate community pride. 

 

 

Budget Impact 

The total cost of this trip will be $3,825.22 and will come out of the City Commission budget 

 

Recommendation 

At the pleasure of the Commission 


